

Oxenhope C of E Primary

Safeguarding Newsletter - 17.7.24

Message from Mrs Jones – Designated Safeguarding Lead (DSL)

This newsletter has lots of information in it to help you over the summer holidays. Summer holidays can be a difficult time – the pressure to keep children entertained can actually cause additional stress for families. So as the summer holidays approach, we would like to let you know about some of the exciting FREE or low cost events happening, and other activities and support available across our district over the summer.

If you need help in the holidays contact the numbers below.

If you are concerned about the safety of a child, act!
Our Named Persons for Child Protection are Alice Jones, Gillian Dyson,
Caroline Auty, Joanne Brown, Laura Woodhead, Oliver Thurlby and Janet
Hopkinson

Useful phone numbers:
School – 01535 642271
Social Services Initial Contact Point 01274 437500
NSPCC – 0808 800 5000
West Yorkshire Police – 101 or 999

Key Staff

Mrs Jones -Head, safeguarding lead, Relationships Education Lead and Personal, Social and Health Education Lead



Mrs Woodhead Diversity and inclusion officer and Attendance Lead



Mrs Jones- Online Safety Lead



Mrs Brown - Assistant Head and Deputy DSL



Mrs Laura Lucas – safeguarding Governor



Mrs Woodhead -Support Attendance Leads



Mrs Hopkinson - Before and After School Club -Deputy DSL



<u>The Holidays – Bradford Children</u> <u>and Families Trust</u>

The fyi.bradford.gov.uk website has information and advice pages, a service directory and a What's On calendar of free and low cost events. Just enter your post code and how far you can travel to find out what's happening! One of this summer highlights will be 70 free fun day events in parks across the district. All the details are at What's On Search Page - Bradford FYI

If you have a child or children with Special Educational Needs you can visit the www.localoffer.bradford.gov.uk website to find information pages and a service directory. Here you can also find the Parents Forum Summer Newsletter and the AWARE summer activities guide.

Our Family Hubs continue to support families over the summer period. There is lots on offer including free sensory room sessions, school nurse drop-ins, school uniform swap shops, benefits advice, SEND support drop-ins, as well as coffee mornings and fun days...it's all going on! To find out more go to the family hub timetables on the FYI website.

